
MEMORANDUM 

 

June 11, 1997 

 

To:  File 

 

From:  Joan Zimmerman 

 

Subject: Review of ATF Records 

 

This morning I accompanied Ron Haron to ATF where we reviewed ATF files of the Dallas Regional 

Counsel’s office. The Dallas Regional office represented Special Agent Frank Ellsworth at his 

deposition before the HSCA. We discussed these records with Robert Hogarth, Chief of the Document 

Services Branch. 

 

I examined the following boxes: 

 

1. 436-80-0003 1-9 

    E-10-061-1-2 

 

2. 436-81-0018   5 of 11 

 

3. 436-84-0010 

     D13-057-5-5   2/12 

 

4. 436-81-0018    6 of 11 

 

5. 436-84-0010   3/12 

    D13-057-5-5 

 

6. 436-84-0010   7/12 

    D13-057-5-5 

 

7. 436-??-0018   10 of 11 

 

All of these boxes contained ATF criminal records from 1977-1978, and 1980.  I did not find any 

records pertaining to SA Ellsworth. There were no “assassination records” in the boxes I examined. 

 

Mr. Hogarth gave me a copy of notes handwritten by Attorney Steve Sundgaard, who accompanied 

SA Ellsworth to his HSCA deposition. 
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